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Not all groups/activity providers are required to be registered and these groups may not be regulated. Some providers are regulated by Ofsted or another body such as the Care Quality Commission. However, many of the services and groups listed on this site are not registered or regulated in any way, nor are they quality assured by the Council. A good service will welcome questions from you about their activities and how they ensure safety. It is important that you remember that:
 
•          Parents and carers have a right and a responsibility to ensure that their children are safe at all times.
•          Listen to your children and ask questions about their activities
•          Services have a responsibility to be open and welcoming and to share information about themselves and their activities.
 
Even where a service is regulated it is still important that you ask questions and use your judgement to ensure that you and your children remain safe.

